IRON GATE PUBLIC SAFETY
1433 N Water Street, Suite 400, Milwaukee, Wisconsin

To the City of Milwaukee Licensing Committee,

My name is Kevin Scholz and | am the owner of Iron Gate Security. This is
a letter of intent to inform you that we will perform all and any security
services for Legends Towing. :

As hired security, we provide on-site services. We offer 24/7 security that
includes but is not limited to overnight driving patrols during nonbusiness
hours. Services during normal business hours includes one-man on-site
security to perform any services needed by the company. The services
provided include escorting the owners of vehicles out to the storage lot to
facilitate the safe return of their vehicles with no problems or issues. We
facilitate these returns after all fees are paid in the company’s main office
area.

Qur services eliminates the Office Manager Nicholas Engan and other
Legends Towing staff from having to physically escort vehicle owners
onto the parking lot, open and close the company’s entrance gate to the
secure storage lot, etc.

Our services greatly help make the impound process not only easier for
legends towing but all around contribute to a safer environment for
employees and customers.

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me or visit our
website for more in-depth information about my company, our services,
or our exceptional credentials and experiences.

Sincerely Kevin
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Scholz

Phone: 4149090000
Email: admin®@irongatepublicsaftey.com
Website: Irongatepublicsafety.com




Date: Monday, May 20, 2024

[, Sergeant Jermel WILDER of Milwaukee Police Department-District Five station was
requested to write a letter for Julio Arias. Mr. Arias wanted documentation, proving that he came
to District Five station numerous times in regards to his business, Legend’s towing. Julio Arias
stated that majority of the complaints against his business stems from angry citizens who cars
were towed. Mr. Arias stated that is the root cause of the complaints filed against his business.

[ can attest that T spoke with Mr. Arias multiple times in regards to his business, and interaction
with the public and police.

Respectfully submitted by,
Seérgeant Jermel WILDER

District Five Early Shift.



